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Attention Customers of Brevard Waterworks, Inc. 
Impor tant Meeting Notice in Docket No. 140186-WU 

Dear Customers of Brevard Waterworks, Inc. 

The Office of Public Counsel, your statutory representative in utility rate increase 
proceedings before the Florida Public Service Commission, would like to meet with you 
to discuss some important future developments affecting your water utility and water 
rates. We hope that you will make time in your busy schedule to attend each of the 
meetings. The meeting dates, times, and locations are on the back of this letter. 

The Office of Public Counsel is established by the Florida Legislature as a 
service to the people of the state of Florida. The Public Counsel advocates on behalf of 
Florida's utility consumers before both state and federal regulatory authorities and 
before the Florida and federal courts. The Public Counsel is independent from any 
regulatory authority and accounts only to the people of the state of Florida through the 
Florida Legislature. To learn more about the functions of the Public Counsel, visit 
http://www.floridaopc.gov/ 

If you have any questions about these meetings, please contact Erik Sayler, 
Associate Public Counsel, at 850-717-0337 or sayler.erik@leg.state.fl.us. 

·n~1~J.~ 
J .R. Kelly -~-) 
Public Counself' 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 West Madison Street, Room 81 2 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1 400 



Attention Customers of Brevard Waterworl<s, Inc. 
Important Meeting Notice in Docket No. 140186-WU 

Your statutory representative, the Florida Office of Public Counsel, would like to meet 
with you on the following dates: 

Tuesday, September ath at 6pm- Titusville Public Library 

Tuesday, September 29th at 6pm- Titusville Public Library 

Thursday, October 29th at 6pm- Mims Scottsmoor Public Library 

The purpose of these meetings is to discuss the reason for the recent increase in your 
water rates granted by the Florida Public Service Commission ("Commission") as well 
as the utility's proposal to replace the leaking water mains and services in your 
neighborhood and how this replacement project will be implemented. 

The Commission requested that the Office of Public Counsel facilitate these meetings 
with you in order to explain the utility's proposal, and to receive customer input about 
the potential impact the replacement plan may have on your current water rates. These 
meetings also will discuss the location and replacement and the potential impact on any 
existing infrastructure on your property such as fences, out buildings, etc. 

The first two meetings will be between the Customers of Brevard Waterworks, Inc. and 
the Office of Public Counsel- one to explain the rate impact of the utility's proposal and 
one to seek customer input. The third meeting will also include representatives from the 
utility and possibly Commission staff. 

Your attendance at these meetings is encouraged. Please invite your neighbors to 
attend these important public meetings. 

For more information about the meetings, please contact: 

Meeting Locations: 

Erik L. Sayler 
Associate Public Counsel 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 West Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
850-717-0337 (direct) 
850-488-9330 (main) 
850-487-6419 (fax) 
Sayler.Erik@leg.state.fl .us 

Titusville Public Library, 2121 S. Hopkins Ave., Titusville, FL 32780, (321) 264-5026 

Mims Scottsmoor Public Library, 3615 Lionel Road, Mims, FL 32754, (321) 264-5079 

Page 2 




